

West Cliff Primary School Newsletter

18.07.13



Celebration Assembly

Due to the leaver's assembly there will be no celebration assembly this week.

Friday Film Night:

Don't forget that tomorrow night (Friday 12^{th} July) is Film night in fun club ~ we will be showing 'Despicable Me' and enjoying eating popcorn. Feel free to come and watch for £5. Children need picking up at 5.15.

Sponsored Walk

Thank you to everyone who supported us on our sponsored walk, it was a fantastic day. If you have any outstanding sponsor money, please send it in tomorrow!

Year 6 Leaver's Assembly

Friday 19th July - Children need to wear their school uniforms to school but can bring a t shirt for other children and staff to sign.

Leaver's assembly will start at 1.30, Langdale Terrace doors will be open at 1.15 for parents.

Children's Books

These have now gone home, please take time to look through them with your child and see what they have been doing this year.

End of Term!

I am sure that I don't need to tell you that it is the end of term tomorrow!!! Children finish at the normal time of 3.15 when our Year 6 children will be leaving through the front door!

Returning in September

The children return to school on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.45.

Thank you

Thank you for another fantastic year at West Cliff. As usual you have all been incredibly supportive of your child's education and the school, and our end of year results have seen us go from strength to strength.

Next year we will 'taming our tigers' and learning to do all of the things that scare us! (staff and children!). We will be making our 'ignore the roar' lists of all the things we want to achieve in the year.

New Homework Project

Mrs Hird will be writing to you in September about our exciting new homework projects, which will involve the whole school.

Space!!!

Our new school topic for September is Space. All classes will be learning about this, so see what you can find out over the holidays, and bring in anything you can when we return in September. Our other topics for next year will be 'Africa' and 'Whitby'.

Uniform

It will be lovely to see the children return to school in smart uniform in September. Can parents please make sure that children are wearing black shoes - not trainers!!

Have a Lovely Holiday!

Let's hope this sunshine lasts!!!! Enjoy the holidays!

Information for next term

Please find attached next terms dinner menu and term dates for 2013/2014.

Christina Zanelli Headteacher